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22nd  March, 2020 

 
Home Learning 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have launched a new website, where all your child’s lessons will be available each day. 
The link to this is on our school homepage, or can be accessed at: 

 
https://schoolwork.elevatenetworks.net/stmichaelsb21/ 

 
Whilst some lessons will remain on the website, as these run over a couple of days or 
weeks, daily lessons will be available from 9am each day. Daily lessons will be taken down 
the following day as the next lessons will be made available.  
 
Your child will have daily access to: 

- Reading lesson 
- Writing lesson 
- Maths lesson 
- Reading words (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

 
Your child will have weekly access to: 

- Spelling lesson 
- Handwriting lesson 
- History project 
- Timestable work 

 
We really want to see how your children get on and the brilliant work they produce. Please, 
every now and then, send a photo of their best work to: 
 

parents@stmich21.bham.sch.uk 
 
If you need to contact, myself or Miss. Johnson, about the work that is set, for any help or 
feedback, please use the email address above and we will respond to you as soon as 
possible.  
 
As well as our new website, work is set on these websites: 
 

• Oxford Reading Buddy 
• Timestable Rockstars 
• Spellodrome 
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In order to ensure all children can access these websites, please visit 
www.stmich21.bham.sch.uk to click on the links on the school’s homepage to test if your 
child’s logins work (see below).  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If your child’s logins do not work, please complete the form on the school’s website and 
these will be reset and sent to you by text or email (see below).  
 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr. Rogers 
Deputy Head of School  
 


